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Hearing cal led to order by Chairman. John Roberts at 7:43 P.M. 

Present were John Roberts. Roland Denby, Dwayne Morin and Sharon 
Abbott. 

Dwayne explained a few changes that will be necessary in the Mobile 
Home Park amendments. 

Discussed fines collected going to the Planning/CEO Department for use 
with attorneys in enforcement procedures. This being a change in the 
BOCA adoption requested. 

Change to Section 2.08 dfscussed briefly. 

Meeting closed at 8:00 P.M. 




